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Fauber, Betty (DOT)

From: Avanti Corp. [avanti@mtaonline.nef]
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2008 2:46 PM
To: DOT ANC KABATA

Subject: Comment on Final EIS/Final Section 4 (f) evaluation KABATA

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

| think al! of the time and work that has been committed towards the development of the Knik Arm Bridge is time
well spent. KUBATA and all of the decision makers in this project got it right and | am for one, 100% in favor of
this new, over due, much needed transportation corridor!

Paul Gardner

580 Briar Dr

Wasilla, Ak 99654

{907) 376-3330
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